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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

April 28, 2020 
 

AG Kaul Statement Regarding the Safer at Home Litigation 
 

MADISON, Wis. – The following is a statement from Wisconsin Attorney General 

Josh Kaul regarding the ongoing Safer at Home litigation. 

 

“This case is the latest chapter in legislative Republicans’ ongoing effort to grasp at 

power, without regard to the consequences,” said AG Kaul. “The Safer at Home policy 

and the steps that Wisconsinites have taken in response to the coronavirus outbreak 

have saved lives. The Legislature’s attempt to undermine critical public health 

measures ignores the law and endangers our safety.” 
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